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April 20, 2018

Dear Parent or Guardian,

The Tennessee Department of Education recently announced a new School for the
Deaf for Middle Tennessee. The first year will be K-2 and will be located on the
premises of the Tennessee School for the Blind.

On May 3™, 2018, at 6:00 pm at the Tennessee School for the Blind, Senator
Dickerson and | will be holding a public meeting in the PD Atrium to discuss the new
school. There will be a presentation by the Department of Education on the details of
the new school from location, enroliment, future growth, etc...

Please feel free to contact Senator Dickerson or myself with any questions.
Otherwise, we look forward to seeing you on May 3".

Sincerely,

Darren Jernigan Steve Dickerson
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State Representative State Senator



